

October 23, 1964

Mr. Greg Kaslo 2505 1/2 Fifth Street Meridian, Mississippi

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 10.

The 1964-68 Mississippi Official and Statistical Register will not be off the press until the early part of 1965. We cannot go to press with the new edition until the Governor has made whatever changes are to be made on the various bureaus, commissions, etc.

Your letter is being filed for reference, and when the new registers are available for distribution, a copy will be mailed to you.

I would suggest that you write directly to the Honorable Joe Bullock, Director, Agricultural and Industrial Board, Woolfolk Building, Jackson, Mississippi, with reference to economic development in Clarke and Lauderdale counties.

Sincerely yours

Heber Ladner Secretary of State